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Maritime Service Portfolio

The ENAV Committee 20th session reviewed the IHO paper as No. S3/3103 and appreciate its valuable input on the Maritime Service Portfolio progress.
The Committee agree with the NAV 57 definition on Maritime Service Portfolio and will make appropriate update where necessary.
The Committee agree with the view of IHO into the MSP list and structure, and will be happy to take into consideration a proposed new structure of MSPs once developed by IHO.
The Committee recognises the IHO Nautical Information Provision Working Group (NIPWG) work and it is very well appreciated. The ENAV Committee will take the output of this work into consideration and will update the Guideline in respect with the MSP within the IHO domain.
The Committee appreciate the intention of IHO to collaborate with the IHO harmonization Group data modelling with IALA and refer further to the Liaison note of IALA to this Group.
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